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Bcc:
Subject: Green Button: Follow-Up

Afternoon Chris

Thanks for have that brief conversation yesterday afternoon. In spirit of foliow-up I just wanted to send a 
brief note on the conclusions from our meeting yesterday. If you have any questions, please let me 
know.

•uuuuunuu In March PG&E filed a $20 Million CDA project pursuant to the Commissions directive in 
the Privacy Decision, for which we are currently in “informal” settlement discussion with key parties.

•uuuuuuuu Pursuant to the ALJ Ruling (Scoping Memo) PG&E and other parties on Monday, July 30, 
2012, will file a report summarizing the outcome of these informal discussions.

o PG&E will try and include some language into this report reflecting the fact that we are going to 
implement a demonstration pilot prior to the full scale CDA, and to the extent that changes to the CDA 
application are deemed necessary we file a motion with the Commission to modify our CDA Application.

•□□□□□□□□ Following a conversation with the White House CTO, PG&E has decided to develop and 
implement a demonstration project in September this year, over a period of six months. This project will 
pilot key IT functionality, and will be rolled out as the 2nd iteration of PG&E GreenButton Connect 
platform that was launched in December last year. The purpose of this six month demonstration project 
is two-fold, to determine;

o Whether the functionality that we have proposed in the CDA Application is optimal? If not, is there a 
better alternative to the current proposal

o To the extent possible, what the potential demand would be for the CDA platform.

PG&E will be funding the cost of this pilot project using shareholder funds only.

•mmuuummm Following the conclusion of the pilot project, PG&E will review the results and determine if 
and what modifications should be made to its CDA Application;

o However, PG&E would like the Commission to stay on track with the review/approval of our CDA 
Application, and allow PG&E to file a motion for to modify our CDA Application, as appropriate upon 
conclusion of the pilot.

If you have any questions please let me know, we will be happy to get into more details if required.

Enjoy your weekend..
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